
	 	
	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 January	18th,	2017	
	
	
	
	
To	the	Editors	of	the	World	Journal	of	Clinical	Pediatrics,	
	
	
Regarding	our	manuscript	“Screening	for	Asymptomatic	Chlamydia	and	Gonorrhea	in	
Adolescent	Males	in	an	Urban	Pediatric	Emergency	Department”	(manuscript	#	02759869)	
I	state	that	the	statistical	methods	of	this	study	were	reviewed	by	Dr.	Richard	Sinert	who	is	
an	expert	in	performing	this	type	of	analysis	
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